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On behalf of the office staff and the editorial board of the Jour-
nal of the Turkish-German Gynecological Association (JTGGA), 
we would like to extend our thanks to all of our reviewers dur-
ing the past year for your outstanding contributions. 
We continue to see an increase in the number of submissions 
to JTGGA as well as the quality. JTGGA is clearly becoming 
the journal of choice for obstetrics and gynecology healthcare 
issues in our region. We can afford to be somewhat more selec-
tive, and our rejection rate of 34.7% approaches that of other 
major medical journals. The reviews submitted by you are 
among the best that we have seen among a number of major 
medical journals. The office regularly receives letters from 
authors thanking JTGGA for such thorough and helpful reviews, 
which enables them to produce much better manuscripts.
That fulfills one of our primary missions of teaching authors, 
especially young authors, how to write better manuscripts. 
We have several new and exciting programs under review for 
implementation during the coming year, and we certainly look 
forward to your ongoing support, suggestions and recommen-
dations as to how to continue to improve the overall quality of 
JTGGA.
To become a JTGGA peer reviewer, please contact the Editor 
Cihat UNLU, Prof., M.D., cunlu@ada.net.tr and provide your full 
contact information and areas of
interest.
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